
KEEDYSVILLE PLANNING AND ZONING                                          
MEETING  February 13, 2012  7PM 
 
Attending members: Randy Burns, Ken Lord, Dave Bajuscak, Don Weigel, and Matt 
Hull 
 
Also attending:  Mary Robertson, Tim Robertson, Shannon French, Carl French 
 
The minutes from November’s and January’s meeting were read and approved. 
 
Discussion was held regarding a Maryland law concerning personal full financial 
disclosure for elected and appointed officials.  Our Town is exempt from this law. 
 
Tim checked with State of Maryland Planning and Zoning to make sure that towns are 
not exempt from their own Ordinances. A town may elect to fill out a permit application 
as a means of tracking.  It is not customary to pay the towns fees since it is in and out of 
the same accounts. 
 
Ken made the motion to adjourn and Dave seconded. All agreed. The meeting adjourned 
at 7:20 PM. 
 


